CITY OF SEDALIA
Municipal Building
200 South Osage Avenue
Sedalia, Missouri 65301

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT

Contact: Brenda Ardrey, Public Works Director FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Phone: (660) 827-3000, ext. 1165 2:00 P.M. CDT, June 28, 2018

STREET MAINTENANCE: CHIP AND SEAL AND CRACK SEALING

(SEDALIA, MISSOURI) The City of Sedalia will continue chip and seal and crack
sealing on Sedalia streets next week. The following is a list of streets where maintenance
is planned for the week of July 2, 2018.

CHIP AND SEAL

Date Location

7/2 (Mon.) E. 13" St. from S. Ingram Ave. to S. Engineer Ave.
E. 19" St. from S. Ingram Ave. to S. Engineer Ave.
S. Hancock Ave. from E. Broadway Ave. to E. 13" St.
E. 20" St. from S. Wagner Ave. east to the dead end

Chip and seal places a coating of road oil on the existing city street followed by a layer
of fine crushed rock. A roller is then run over the chips to embed some of them into the
asphalt and hold the road oil in place. The layer of crushed chips including some loose
chips remain on the street to prevent “bleeding” through of the oil to other surfaces, such
as vehicles.

CRACK SEAL

Date Location
7/3 (Tues.), 7/5 (Thurs.),  W. 16" St. from S. Limit. Ave. to S. Barrett Ave.
716 (Fri.)

Crack sealing is similar to chip & seal without the crushed rock. The road oil fills cracks to
keep most water out from under the roadway. When water is kept out, pavement deterioration
is slowed extending the life of the roadway.

In areas where City crews are maintaining the roadway, motorists may expect delays due to
lane restrictions and may want to consider using alternate routes.



We apologize for any inconvenience as we work to improve the street in Sedalia. The
work contained in this announcement is weather and equipment dependent, so changes
may occur from time-to-time. For questions about streets or to report a pothole or other
roadway problem, please contact the Public Works Department at (660) 827-3000.

When: July 2, 2018 -- July 6, 2018, weather permitting
Where: Various streets east Sedalia and West 16™ St.
Why: Lane Restrictions for Roadway Maintenance



